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Today, we write you this letter to regretfully inform you that KCCC-LP 98.5 The Truth has

come to an end effective officially January 1St of 2019. With that said, along with this letter

notifying you of our closure, we are sending you copies of our past license renewal applications.

Unfortunately, due to many changes of leadership and staff over the past 15 years, we are

unable to locate our physical license. We hope that the information provided is sufficient. Thank

you for supporting and allowing us to broadcast and spread the Truth throughout Hays, KS over

the past decade.

Sincerely,

August Phlieger

General Station Manager

KCCC-LP 98.5 The Truth

Boar Members:

Dear, Gary Loehrs
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